
7 July 2024   
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening. 
 

    
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church      
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel 01793 853197 
  
Lectionary - 2 Samuel 5:1-5, 9-10 - ‘David Becomes King Over Israel’ and  

                                               ‘David Conquers Jerusalem’,      
Psalm 48 - A Psalm of the Sons of Korah,      
2 Corinthians 12:2-10 - ‘Paul’s Vision and His Thorn’,      
Mark 6:1-13 - ‘A Prophet Without Honour’ and ‘Jesus Sends Out the Twelve’. 

 
Prayer Rota - Sheridan Drive in RWB, St. Mary's Church, Lydiard Tregoze in our Circuit,  
    Birmingham District, Chile Methodist Church. 
 
Please pray for the week's activities and those taking part: 
Monday 8 July   9.30am - Church Garden Tidy-Up - see below 
Tuesday 9 July   10am - Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch 
     7.30pm - Stewards’ Meeting 
Wednesday 10 July  9.30am - Walking Group 
     7.30pm - Prayer with a Purpose 
Friday 12 July   10am - Puddleducks  
Sunday 14 July    9am - Service of Holy Communion, led by Rev Shirlyn Toppin 
     10.30am - Worship Service - Own Arrangement 
 
Flowers - this week the flowers have been arranged by Jan Chambers, for Audrey Garnett. If you 
know of anyone who might benefit from our flowers, please inform either Jan, Audrey or a Steward. 
This may be due to illness, a bereavement or maybe having something to celebrate.     Mary 
 
 
Today is our Gift Day - envelopes are still available if you would like to make a contribution either 
today or for the next two weeks. A huge thank you to everyone who has prayerfully considered their 
donation. We will let you know the total sum raised as soon as possible.     Stewards 
 
 
Church Garden Tidy-Up - we meet again on Monday 8 July at 9.30am to tidy the Church’s front 
and back gardens. Why not come along and join the regular group? Each session always finishes 
with refreshments enjoyed together.      Gillian & John 
 
 
RSVP required - see posters for details  
You are warmly invited to the Farewell and Retirement Service for the Bristol District Chair,   
Reverend Doctor Jonathan Pye, on Saturday 13 July at 3pm, at Kingswood School Chapel, Bath, 
BA1 5SD. This will be followed by a time of refreshments.     Stewards 
 
 
Advance Notice - the Church Work Day is now planned for Saturday 14 September (9am-4pm). 
Further details will follow in due course.      Karen 
 
 
Charity Support - at the Church Council meeting, on 6 June, it was decided that, from 1 September, 
the charities that we will support for a period of three years will be Prospect Hospice and Epilepsy 
Action.      Stewards 
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